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Well Site 

Can you confirm the highlighted piece? This is a description of the existing conditions in the PD, and I'm not recalling an 
existing building there. 

The Well Relocation Site is located at 3812 West 102nd Street, approximately 100 feet east of the Arena Site. The vacant 
site consists of two parcels totaling approximately 0. 7 acres. The site is surrounded by metal chain link fencing on the 
northern and eastern edges, a wrought iron fence along the southern boundary, and a building, half-block wall, and 
wrought iron fencing along the western boundary. 

Addie Farrell 
Senior Managing Associate 
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